Brenda Hall City Clerk City of Norman P.O. Box 370 Norman, OK 73070

RE: Council Appeal – 434 Chautauqua

Dear Ms. Hall:

My wife and I own property located at 434 Chautauqua. We have appealed the Historic District Commission's ("HDC") denial of a Certificate of Appropriateness ("COA") for modification of the second story elevation. This appeal is currently scheduled to be heard at the City Council meeting on June 10, 2014.

We also applied for a COA regarding proposed modifications to our porch on the same property. The HDC tabled the issue regarding the porch pending the submission of additional information. The HDC will rule on the porch application on June 2, 2014.

In order to avoid the possibility of having two separate appeals on related issues, we would respectfully request that the appeal scheduled for June 10, 2014, be moved to the next City Council meeting on June 24, 2014, so that a final HDC decision on all submitted COA applications will have been made.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Kash Barker

Owner, with Nina Barker, of 434 Chautaugua